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On November 9th, 2016, MUPY executives and faculty members led by Assoc. Prof. Busba Chindavijak,
Acting Deputy Dean for Administration and Human Resources, and Assist. Prof. Mullika Chomnawang,
Deputy Dean for Research & International Relations hosted a reception for Prof. Dr. Bernard Sorofman
from College of Pharmacy, The University of Iowa, USA. The purpose of his visit was to discuss about
mutual collaboration between two institutions. Furthermore, he had a chance to introduce graduate
programs of College of Pharmacy, The University of Iowa to MUPY undergraduate students who were
interested in higher education after their graduation next year.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1906


